
 

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 

LOUISVILLE, KENTUCKY 

 

 

September 30, 2020 

  

 

Secretary Larry Hayes  

Kentucky Cabinet for Economic Development 

Old Capitol Annex 

300 West Broadway 

Frankfort, KY 40601 

 

RE: Piston Automotive LLC Transfer of Incentives to Louisville-Jefferson County 

 

Dear Secretary Hayes: 

 

On behalf of Louisville Metro, please accept this letter as acknowledgement that Piston 

Automotive LLC, which was originally seeking an expansion in their current facility in the City 

of Jeffersontown located at 2641 Technology Drive, has instead chosen to pursue their expansion 

in Louisville-Jefferson County due to the award of a new contract that requires the company to 

increase their overall footprint by more than their original facility could handle. With this move, 

Louisville-Jefferson County has agreed to absorb the City of Jeffersontown’s original incentive 

obligation of .222% on all new wages generated from the project for a total incentive obligation 

of 0.5%. We appreciate the opportunity to work with Piston Automotive LLC and are pleased 

that they have chosen to stay in the Greater Louisville region.  

 

Thank you for your assistance with this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mayor Greg Fischer 

GREG FISCHER 

MAYOR 
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